
American Society of Safety Professionals 
Connecticut Valley Chapter 

Executive Board Meeting 
Thursday December 5, 2024 

 
Venue: Zoom  
 
Attendance 
Yes No  
 ☒ ☐ Ben Weidman – President-Elect 
 ☒ ☐ Gabriella Gajowiak – President-Elect  
 ☒ ☐ Melissa Noyes – Social Media Chair, incoming Vice President 
 ☐ ☒ Davide Roncari – Incoming Treasurer 
 ☒ ☐ Kevin Galotti – Secretary 
 ☒ ☐ Maryanne Steele – Western MA Section Chair 
 ☐ ☒ Rob Wallace – Western MA Secretary/Treasurer 
 ☐ ☒ Marcia Walsh – Membership Chair 
 ☐ ☒ Liz Velky – Social Media 
 
 
Quorum: Yes 
 
 
Call to order: 12:05 PM 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report 

 
• Total Balance: $35,438.33 

o Revenue: $280.90 
o Expenses: $0.00 

 Motion to by Ben Weidman approve Treasurer’s report. 
• Second by Maryanne Steele. 
• 5 Approved 
• 0 Opposed 
• Motion Passes 

 
Old Business: 

 
• Ben and Gabbie attended the Area meeting on 12/4/24 

 
  



New Business: 
 

• Discussion about hosting a meeting at Medtronic regarding robotics safety. 
o Potentially in February 

 
• Discussion about hosting a meeting at Kamatics regarding injury prevention. 

o Potentially in April 
o Lunch provided. 

 
• AIHA Virtual Joint meeting  

o Potentially in February 
 

• CT Science fair Sponsorship will be coming up in February. 
o Judges will also be needed. 

 
• Wolfpack networking event may happen in March depending on the other two 

events we have planned. 
 

Meeting called to a close: 12:37 PM 
 
  



Meeting Schedule 
 
1/9/2025 12:00 PM 
2/6/2025 12:00 PM 
3/6/2025 12:00 PM 
4/3/2025 12:00 PM 
5/1/2025 12:00 PM 
6/5/2025 12:00 PM 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Kevin Galotti – Treasurer 
 

 


